SUDDEN GALE

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 07 April 2008

REFERENCE LETTER

Sudden Gale appointed RICH ISLE for the valuation of the technical state of the
office building in Moscow.

All the responsibilities as per the abovementioned project were carried out by RICH
ISLE in a timely and professional manner.

Due diligence of the premises performed by RICH ISLE assisted us much in making
correct decision concerning our further movements.

| would therefore have no hesitation in recommending RICH ISLE as a highly
professional team for the projects in the spheres of project management, cost
management or technical valuations in the construction.

26 Volgogradskiy prospect, 108316 Meoscow, Russian Federation
tel | fax +7.455.589.83.58; www.suddengale.com



